
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

Please do not cut funding for the MCFSC as they provide valuable services for fire mitigation in 

Mendocino County. We are currently suffering the worst drought in years, and the threat of fire 

in this county is exacerbated because of these drought conditions.  

 

Regards, 
Joel Chaban 

 


